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The necessity for international 
cooperation

• Information exchanges are to be promoted at 
international level, especially in the fields of 
safety and economics, which are of common 
importance.



IAEA as a coordinator on the 
international cooperation

• Information exchange between seniors and young 
generations should be promoted on the platform of 
IAEA.

• The information exchange should focus on not only the 
technology transfer between generations but also the 
seniors’ experiences.

• As well as the opportunities to contact seniors through 
conferences, working with seniors is effective for the 
knowledge transfer. IAEA should provide these two 
opportunities simultaneously for young generations.

• IAEA’s sponsorship is essential for the continuous 
international cooperation.



International cooperation among the 
world’s young generations

• International young organizations, such as 
International Youth Nuclear Congress (IYNC) 
and Young Generation Network (YGN) in each 
country, may be linked for international 
cooperation.

• Young generations will be encouraged 
through their international cooperation.


